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As tragic as suicice is. Removing guns from law abiding citizens is not the answer. 

Proponents on this type of legislation use agenda based statistics and testimony to 

make thier decisions. It is well known that the "numbers" are bend, and often include 

(for example) 18-20 year olds in the statistics of "children". Anyone bent on 

commiting suicide will find a way. The same way that anyone bent on violence will 

use any means possible if guns are not available.  


